Public Notice

In accordance with section 3709.09 of
the Ohio Revised Code, the Gallia
County Health Department will hold a
public hearing for the purpose of
amending environmental health fees.
The hearing will be on October 9th at
9:00am at the Gallia County Health
Department located at 499 Jackson
Pike Gallipolis, Ohio. Anyone interes-
ted in attending can contact the
environmental clerk at 740-441-2018.
They will direct all correspondence
regarding this matter to Mr. John
McKean, Environmental Health Direc-
tor.



